

ST. MICHAEL'S CE (VC) FIRST SCHOOL

Weavers Lane Stone Staffordshire ST15 8QB

T: 01785 334930

email: office@st-michaels-stone.staffs.sch.uk
Twitter: @StMichaelsStone

Headteacher: Mrs J Wass BA (Hons) NPQH

15th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: The Governing Body

I am writing to inform you that Mr Alan Rees our Chair of Governors, term of office has come to an end and he has made the decision to step down from the Governing Body. I would like to take this opportunity to thank him for all he has done for the school in both the role of Chair of Governors and a Parent Governor prior to this.

Reverend Jim Cartlidge has also stepped down from the governing body as Vice Chair of Governors following his move out of the area to take up a position in a new parish. We thank him for all he has done for the school and wish him well in his new role.

Mrs Rhiannon Dale was successfully elected by the Governing Body into the role of Chair of Governors and Mr Matthew Spencer was elected as Vice Chair.

My thanks to both Mrs Dale and Mr Spencer for the support they have already provided the school in their role as Governors and for their undertaking of these new roles.

Regards Mrs Julia Wass Headteacher













